Planning and Zoning Meeting

Questions for UDOT Representative

John Ely 1640 W. 50 South

Virgin, Ut 84779

1.

During the past 4 years four commercial businesses have opened in Virgin. In
development there are four more that may open within the next year. The speed
limit passing the Fairfield Inn and Kolob Terrace Rd intersection is 65 MPH. At
the west end of town, the speed limit passing 1420 West is 55 MPH. Both of
those intersections will be busy and soon we will have additional commercial
intersections. For the safety of Virgin’s residents and thousands of travelers, will
UDOT lower the speed limit through the Town of Virgin?

By reducing the speed limit will that allow an entrance to the Labrie project
placed approximately halfway between 1420 West and Sheep Bridge Road?
Wouldn't that greatly improve the safety for the businesses within the
development and for Desert Garden Estates?

Will UDOT review the traffic studies for intersections involving SR-9, taking into
consideration Virgins Standards for commercial-residential intersections?



